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July 1, 2022 
 
Announcement – Atlanta Increased Security Measures  

We are aware of the security incident that took place the afternoon of June 29, 2022, and are 
working with the police to investigate the incident and ensure all appropriate action is taken. 
If you have any tips or knowledge regarding the incident, you can submit them anonymously 
at 1-888-753-5020. 

We have made significant investments in fencing, security cameras and building security 
over the past several months. We are also making the following security improvements 
immediately: 

• All employees, contractors and visitors must stop at the security entrance and provide 
their full name to the security guard prior to entering and leaving the premise. 

• Exterior building doors will remain locked at all times.  

• Locks are being added to doors that did not have locks previously.  

We are researching additional security improvements that will be implemented in the near 
future.  

We are also reaching out to the Chief of Police and local council members to raise awareness 
of the security concerns in our local community and request increased patrols around our 
facility.  

Your safety will always be our top priority. We will continue to make investments in keeping 
the facility safe and secure.  

We appreciate all that you do and your dedication to Chairmans Foods. If you ever have 
concerns or security improvement suggestions, please contact myself, Don Avera, or Calvin 
White.  

 
Eric L. Steer 
Vice President - Operations 


